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Dear Parents, 

I am writing to invite you to attend the latest in our series of Parents’ Information Sessions: our 
programme of informal workshops, presentations and seminars designed to help you support your child 
in their academic, social and emotional development. 

Following the success of a similar event we ran in 2019, the topic of the next session will be KS2 SATS 
(statutory tests taken in English and Maths by all children at the end of Year 6). This session will take 
place on Thursday 27th February, 6.00-7.30pm in the Library. 

The session is open to parents of children in Years 5 and 6 and will aim to provide as much background 
information and practical details as possible about the assessments.  The following questions and topics 
will be covered during the evening, which will be hosted by Oakfield staff: 

* Why do children take the assessments and what is the purpose of them? 
* What is the Oakfield ‘approach’ to the assessments? 
* Practical arrangements (the number and length of the assessments, where and when, equipment 
required, etc). 
* Access arrangements for children with specific learning needs. 
* How you can support your child prepare for the assessments. 

There will also be an opportunity to have a go at some sample questions from previous years’ papers, in 
the style of a Pub Quiz!   

If you think you would like to attend the evening, please sign up via ParentPay or contact the Academy 
Reception to reserve a place.  Email: oakfieldacademy@educ.somerset.gov.uk  Phone: 01373 462539. 

I hope you will be able to join us for what I hope will be an informative and insightful evening. 
 
Regards, 

                                                                            
 

Mr Nathan Webb Mrs Catrin Cross 
Parent Information Sessions Coordinator                                           Assistant Head Teacher 
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